
Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in 
managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the 
level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement.  
 

 

 
 
To:   All Maryland Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company  
From:   WFG Underwriting Department    
Date:   December 28, 2017  
Bulletin No:  MD 2017-09 
Subject:    Maryland Insurance Administration Bulletin 17-16 Dated December 18, 2017 

Please be advised that the Maryland Insurance Administration has issued Bulletin No. 17-16, on 
December 18, 2017 entitled, “Prohibition on Rebates, Discounts and Inducements.”  A copy of 
which is attached herewith for your review. 
 
Below is a link to said bulletin: 
Bulletin No. 17-16: Prohibition on Rebates, Discounts and Inducements  
 
 
 
 
 

http://insurance.maryland.gov/Documents/newscenter/legislativeinformation/17-16-Prohibition-of-Rebates-Discounts-Inducements.pdf

